
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

M E M O R A N D U M 
 
 
Date:  November 20, 2012 
 
To:  Clerk of the Board 
  Board of Supervisors   
 
From:  Thomas D. Fayram, Deputy Public Works Director 
 
Re: Resolution Proclaiming December 3-7, 2012 as Flood 

Awareness Week in the County of Santa Barbara 
 
 
Attached is a copy of a resolution “Proclaiming December 3-7, 2012 as Flood 
Awareness Week” in the County of Santa Barbara.  Supervisor Farr has agreed 
to sponsor the resolution for the December 4, 2012 Board meeting.  The 
resolution will not be presented.   
 
Thank you. 
 
Attachment 
cc: Supervisor Farr, Chair, Board of Supervisors  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


